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Interested in running  
for  

Commissioner  
or  

Board of Directors? 
 

See News & info area 

 

Voting to be held @t Annual Meeting 

 

 

 

Any member of the Marco Island Senior Men’s Softball 
League who is interested in running for Commissioner or a 
position on the Board of Directors is asked to submit a letter 
or email of intent to Bill Shurina. There will be nine Board of 
Director positions to be filled. Please send your request to 
have your name placed on the ballot to 
(billshurina@comcast.net) or leave a signed request at the 
scoring booth by Friday February 27, 2015. 
  

  
Rules for eligibility include: 
Must reside on Marco Island or the surrounding area for a 
minimum of 6 months; preferably October–March. 

You must be a current member of the Marco Island Senior 
Men’s Softball League. 
  

The annual election meeting will be held from 6:3O -8:30 
P.M. on Monday March 9, 2015 at Mackle Park. You must 
be present to vote. 
     
 


